
St. Olave’s Grammar School  
Christmas Fundraiser 

 

Saturday 5th December 9am – 12pm 
 

Due to the overwhelming success of last year’s fundraiser, the St. Olave’s PA will once 

again be selling beautiful Christmas trees at the School Festive Fair along with a 

delightful range of gifts and treats. 

 

The trees 

The trees are superior quality Nordmann Fir non-drop pine, at unbeatable prices, designed to 

keep looking wonderful throughout the festive period.  

How to order your trees 

Simply place your order on Squid. 

 

Trees will be available for collection between  9am – 12pm on Saturday 5th December and will be 

allocated on a first-come-first-serve basis but don’t worry, there will be plenty to choose from.  

If you are unable to collect your tree, we are offering a delivery service for £5 per order so 

please make sure that you include the £5 delivery charge when ordering and return the order 

form to the school reception with contact details included. 

 

The St. Olave’s PA would like to thank you for your support and wish you a very merry 

Christmas. 

 

The deadline for orders is Friday 20th November 2015 

 
Christmas Trees Quantity Total 

4-5ft trees - £30   

5-6ft trees - £35   

6-7ft trees - £40   

7-8ft trees - £45   

8ft plus - £80   

Delivery - £5.00   

If you would like your orders to be delivered, please include your full name, address and contact 

number that we can reach you on the day (local area only). 

Contact Name:  

Delivery Address:  

  

Postcode:  Mobile:  

 


